PRESERVATION
FOUNDATION
OF PALM BEACH

November 1, 2018

Town Council

Town of Palm Beach
Post Office Box 2029
Palm Beach, FL 33480

Dear President Moore, Mayor Coniglio, and Town Council Members:

On behalf of our Chairman and Executive Committee, | ask your consideration and approval of
our request to hold our annual dinner dance at Bradley Park on March 6, 2020. The year 2020 will
mark the 40" anniversary of the Preservation Foundation and we would like to highlight our most
recent gift to the residents of Palm Beach. Many of our important donors, who made the Bradley
Park Beautification project possible, attend this event and we would like them to see first-hand
the impact of their generosity.

We are happy to make all accommodations necessary for approval of our request. Replicating
the parking arrangement utilized for the cocktail reception we held in Bradley Park on December
14,2017, we have received permission from the Flagler Museum to use their parking lot for the
evening. We will also work with town staff to make the appropriate arrangements for special
security detail.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter. Please let me know if | may answer
any questions or provide further information.

Sincerely,

o prandal| Wi

Amanda H. Skier
Executive Director
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